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Shoup, Paula

From: Brown, Cheryl
Sent: Friday, November 9, 2018 12:50 PM
To: Shoup, Paula
Subject: Fwd: 2018 Elected Officials Luncheon and Northeast Florida Regional Council Awards
Attachments: Regional Awards Invitation.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Post 
 
 
 
Sent via the Samsung Galaxy S8, an AT&T 4G LTE smartphone 
 
 
-------- Original message -------- 
From: "Miller, Carla" <CarlaM@coj.net>  
Date: 11/9/18 12:20 PM (GMT-05:00)  
To: "Brock, Carol" <CSBrock@coj.net>  
Cc: "Brown, Cheryl" <CLBROWN@coj.net>  
Subject: FW: 2018 Elected Officials Luncheon and Northeast Florida Regional Council Awards  
 
$30 ticket; each official gets 2 therefore value $60. 
OK for CMs to take; no reporting. 
  
  

-------- Original message -------- 
From: "Forde, Sheron" <sforde@nefrc.org>  
Date: 11/9/18 12:01 PM (GMT-05:00)  
To: "Forde, Sheron" <sforde@nefrc.org>  
Cc: "Teeple, Brian" <BTeeple@nefrc.org>, "Payne, Elizabeth" <epayne@nefrc.org>, "Moehring, Margo" 
<mmoehring@nefrc.org>  
Subject: 2018 Elected Officials Luncheon and Northeast Florida Regional Council Awards  
  
EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from a non‐COJ email address. Do not click any links or open any attachments 
unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.  

  

Dear Chief Administrative Officer: 
  
The Northeast Florida Regional Council’s annual Elected Officials Luncheon and Regional Leadership Awards Ceremony
will be held on Thursday, December 6, 2018 at 12pm, at the WJCT Studio A, 100 Festival Park Avenue, Jacksonville, FL 
32202. Please share the attached invitation with your commission/council members.    
  
Complimentary registration is provided for elected officials and one guest.  We ask that attendees RSVP by Thursday,
November 29th to Sheron Forde. She may be reached by phone 904-279-0880 x106 or by email sforde@nefrc.org, 
whichever you prefer.  Please also include any dietary preferences.  For all other attendees and guests, a nominal charge of
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$30 per person applies.  We ask that these attendees register at the following link
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/northeast‐florida‐elected‐officials‐luncheon‐regional‐awards‐tickets‐52059672883.   
  
Thank you for your help sharing this event! We hope to see you and your elected officials on December 6th. 
  
Best regards, 

 
  
Brian Teeple, AICP 
Chief Executive Officer 
  
by 

Sheron Forde 
Executive Assistant  
Northeast Florida Regional Council 
Phone: (904) 279-0885 ext. 106 
Fax: (904) 279-0624 
sforde@nefrc.org   
  

 

     
  


